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Call for Papers 

The Institute of Irish Studies presents a one-day postgraduate symposium on the theme of ‘Irish Identities at Home and 

Abroad’ in the Irish Studies Seminar Room, 27 University Square on Tuesday 28 May 2019.  

This postgraduate-led symposium aims to draw together research expertise across the Faculty of Arts, Humanities and 

Social Sciences (and beyond) and promote the interdisciplinary nature of Irish Studies in Queen’s. Proposals on any topic 

relevant to ‘Irish Identities at Home and Abroad’ are welcome, and we particularly invite contributions that address the 

followings themes: 

 Irish representation on the page, stage or screen 

 Transnational transmissions of Irish identity 

 Ireland and global recognition 

 Translation  

 Diaspora, migration and identity 

 

Proposals are invited for: 

1) Individual twenty-minute papers 

2) Preformed panels of three papers 

3) Roundtable sessions  

 

Abstracts of 250 words should be submitted to Ciara Conway (cconway22@qub.ac.uk ) by Friday 26 April 2019.  
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